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Dear Mr. Gore,

Thank you for your letter of April 10,2014, introducing Mr. Ken Bedin as the new President and CEO of
The Climate Reality Project. This is very welcome news for all of us who support awareness of climate change
and its importance. It is my privilege to work alongside both yourself and Mr. Berlin in this important work.

There are important aspects of contolling climate change which have surfaced in my research, and I would
like to ask your help regarding the best way to bring about understanding of the reahty of these techniques and

technologies, and their relevance to the situation in today's world.

The pyramids in ancient Egypt were not just fancy tombs for departed Pharoahs, but also served many
important, practical functions, ou a wide scale, in everyday life. Many of these functions involved the control of
both weather and climate.

I need your counsel and advice on how best to present these insights in a clear and understandable way, so

the modern world can realize and reap the benefits from them.

The findings of my research are outlined in my book, "The Pyramids'Mysteries Resolved: Scientific
Solutions to Challenges Regarding the Earth's Magnetic Field and Climate Change." When the frst edition was
published in}Oll, a copy was provided to President Obama. With no response from the White House, we
proceeded to provide the inforrration to other world leaders.

Please find enclosed your copy of this important research. .

At your service,

Sincerely,
Bernard C.Magnongui
Project Manager
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Dear Bernard C.,

An old African proverb says, "if you want to go quickly, go alone; if you want to
go far, go together."

To solve the climate crisis, we have to go far... quickly. And together.

Thafs why I'm delighted to announce a very special addition to The

Climate Reality Project - our new President and CEO, Ken Berlin.

lf there's anyone who knorrrrs the importance of working together to implement

the solutions that will lead us into a clean-energy future, it's Ken. Having worked

in environmental law and policy for more than 35 years, he knows the work
you're doing as a Climate Reality supporter is absolufe ty vitatlo solving the
climate crisis. As Ken recently said to me:

Now more than ever, we need a large corps af climate change

leaders who can speak to and reach aut to their communities

with a message that develops the suppoft needed to change the

culture and politics of climate change, and which convinces our
political, social and business /eaders to do the right thing and
embrace the solutions at aur fingefiips. I'm proud to be joining

the Climate Reality Project at this key moment.

I couldn't agree more. ln addition to 35 years of experience, Ken is one of the
top climate change lawyers in the U.S. As Executive Vice President at the
Coalition for Green Capital, Ken helped establish some of the first Green Banks

- banks with an aim to provide low cost financing for clean energy and energy

efficiency projects. Ken is also a member of President Obama's Environmental
& Energy Policy Group and served as Chairman of the Board of the
Environmental Law lnstitute, and has been on the Board and National Counsel
of many other environmental groups.

So, to state the obvious, I am deeptyimpressed by Ken's weatth of expertise on

climate issues and his passionate commitment to the climate fight. As we

continue to communicate both the urgency of the climate crisis and the reality of
the solutions at hand around the world, Ken's vision, knowledge, and global



understanding o-f climate change will prove invaluable to the work you and I do

together,

We are honored to welcome him on board, and I hope you'lljoin me in wishing

him a warm welcome when he starts later this month.

Sincerely,

AlGore
Founder and Chairman


